
Seattle Public Utilities provides essential services — pure mountain drinking water, recycling and composting that lead the nation, and sewer and 

drainage systems to protect our local waterways — that safeguard your health and our shared environment, and help keep Seattle the best place to 

live. 

 

                  
 
 

 
Dec. 31, 2019 | Soil investigations  

 

PROJECT  

Seattle Public Utilities will 

conduct soil investigations to 

aid in the design of the 12th 

Avenue Northwest Basin 

Drainage project.  

 

DESCRIPTION 

The work will include digging 
and drilling holes in the right of 
way within the project area. 
You may see people and 
equipment on your block. In 
some locations, “No Parking” 
signs will be placed before the 
work begins for short-term 
parking limitations.  
 

SCHEDULE 

The investigations are expected 

to take place on Friday, Jan. 3. 

Working hours are 8 a.m. to 6 

p.m. 

 

LOCATIONS  
Please see the rectangles on the map for approximate work area locations. 
 
ANTICIPATED IMPACTS 
During the investigations you can expect: 

• Temporary traffic disruptions,  

• Temporary loss of some nearby on-street parking, and  

• Periodic noise from the drilling operations. 
 
CONTACT 
 
For more information, please contact SPU Project Manager Grace Manzano at 206-233-1534 or 
spu_broadviewprojects@seattle.gov. You can also visit the project website and sign up for email updates at 
www.seattle.gov/util/12thBasin.  
 

 

NOTICE OF UPCOMING WORK 

mailto:spu_broadviewprojects@seattle.gov
http://www.seattle.gov/util/12thBasin

